
Our Ref: AR/CR  
  
 
9 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Unfortunately, there is no heating or hot water in school this morning. We have 
engineers on site who have been working continuously to fix this this but without 
success. The decision has therefore been taken to close the school. 
 
All pupils who travel by bus will be transported home. Arrangements will be made for 
any pupil (who is not able to return home to remain in school. 
 
The school will open as normal tomorrow morning 
 
Apologies on behalf of Dumfries & Galloway Council for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
A. Reid 
Heateacher 

Stranraer Academy 

McMasters Road 
STRANRAER 
Wigtownshire 
DG9 8BY 
 
 

Any enquiries please contact 
 

Miss A Reid 
 
Telephone:  01776 706484 
Fax:   01776 704748 
e-mail: gw08officestranraer@glow.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher: Miss A Reid 

 


